HMS Caroline The Last Survivor

The Royal Navy Museum sought funding for emergency safeguarding works to
HMS Caroline, the last surviving vessel from the Battle of Jutland. Costs are for
emergency works to bring the ship into a stable state and halt deterioration whilst
plans for its future are being developed.
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Related News

HMS Caroline, the last surviving First World War
ship, receives £1m lifeline from NHMF

This vital grant awarded the National Museum of the Royal Navy (NMRN) will now
enable urgent repair works that will prevent further decay to the Belfast-based
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light cruiser whilst plans are finalised for its long-term future in the city. Works
will include making the ship wind and water tight and incorporate the removal of
dangerous asbestos while the ship is in situ and afloat.

NHMF announces £1million to save last
surviving first world warship for the nation

The Prime Minister is announcing the news at Imperial War Museum as he unveils
the Government's programme to mark the centenary of the First World War.
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